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Dear David and Lisa, 

 

Please let me express our sincere gratitude on the wonderful job your entire staff did at our 

most recent Annual Open House. Being that our client base consists primarily of caterers, 

event designers, meeting planners, bridal consultants and various venues in the Southeast, 

it was very critical for us to select the right caterer to impress this very selective group. 

 

Your staff not only met but also excelled in providing a beautiful menu that tasted as great 

as it looked. The prompt/early arrival of your setup crew made our day so much more 

relaxed. We were actually able to enjoy being with our clients and not have to worry about 

any of the details regarding the food service. You made everything look so effortless! 

 

Due to your high ethical standards, caring attitudes and ability to maintain a harmonious 

atmosphere (very difficult to achieve with off premise catering), we genuinely salute 

Parties Galore for being the shining star amongst a galaxy of caterers. 

 

Kind regards, 

Michael McPeake 

Regional General Manager 
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